"Did You Know"

Did you know that signing up when the clip boards are passed around in Church is so much more than being a volunteer?

When you sign up and commit time to any ministry you are serving God.

Some of these ministries require very little effort, some a little more. What I have found, in addition to serving God, you will be building community, you will get to know the congregation, you will learn new skills, you will feel a deep gratitude for the those serving with you and those you are serving. You will make amazing friendships.

You will hear the stories of this church and how we got to where we are, and where we are going.

You will make memories that are so rewarding. You will laugh and have the best time.

In my Wings group we are using Heather M Dixon's book "Determined", for our bible study. She writes,

"Have you ever noticed God rarely calls us to places of comfort when he is leading us to our calling? It takes courage to step outside of our comfort zones. But we should do it because of one simple reason: Jesus said so."

Well, let's take a leap of faith this year, volunteer for a group like Cooking for a Cause, Fellowship in the Narthex, filling the Blessing Boxes, F.U.N. group, Almost Free Shop, Christmas in July, Conspiracy of Kindness, small groups, or any of the other great ministries we have here at KFUMC.

Let's step out of our comfort zones until it becomes comfortable to do so. That's what Jesus wants us to

Call me at 641-842-3712 to find out more!

Deb Greiner